
Hello Excel Families, 

 

We are so excited to welcome you and your students back to school in just a few short weeks.  In the 

meantime, we are very happy to share information about our upcoming family orientation night(s) 

happening this week.  

 

Family orientation is a time where students and their families come in to receive  information  needed to 

get the school year started. This has always been a staple for us at Excel and this year we are even more 

excited to welcome our families back into our community as we come back from the pandemic.   Families 

are encouraged to attend only one night of family orientation. Please see key information below! 

 

Family Orientation Night 2021 

 

Session Date Time 

1 Tuesday, August 24th 6:00PM-8:00PM 

2 Thursday, August 26th 6:00PM-8:00PM 

  

 

Where:  Excel High School Campus- 401 Bremen St, East Boston, MA 02128 

 

Parking: Families are encouraged to find available street parking and utilize our high school 

parking lot. Here is the parking map for out High School lot: 

 
 

 



 

 

Masking:  All families and students are required to wear a mask throughout the entirety of the 

evening’s program. 

 

If you have any questions in the meantime please feel free to contact our main office at  

 (617) 326-3574. 

 

We look forward to seeing you soon! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


